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On-Campus Experience 
(OCE) Scholarship
Sunday 26 May – Thursday 30 May 2024
Sunday 7 July – Thursday 11 July 2024
Apply online: otago.ac.nz/future-students/oce

The On Campus Experience (OCE) scholarship provides an amazing opportunity for Year 13 secondary 
students of Māori descent to experience learning at the University of Otago. The scholarship covers 
flight costs, accommodation at a residential college, food and all programme activities.

Students will explore the campus and have the opportunity to attend lectures in their areas of interest. 
The OCE allows students to experience life in a residential college and meet academics and support  
staff in Te Huka Mātauraka, our Māori Centre.

This year we will be running two OCE programmes:
Sunday 26 May to Thursday 30 May – for students interested in Health Sciences and Sciences
Sunday 7 July to Thursday 11 July – for students interested in Humanities, Law and Commerce

Please complete an online application at: otago.ac.nz/future-students/oce

For further enquiries, please contact:  
Mere Mansell  |  Māori Liaison Officer  |  Email: auckland.liaison@otago.ac.nz

Eligibility
•	 Year 13 students of Māori descent

•	 Currently enrolled in a New Zealand secondary school

•	 Have acquired NCEA L2 with merit endorsement (or an equivalent for CIE and IB students)

•	 Considering studying at the University of Otago in 2025

Closing date for applications: Friday 15 March 2024 
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